
From: Podolinsky, Elizabeth 
Sent: 9/5/2013 6:11:07 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: CNG vehicle customer losing access to Marin CNG refueling station complaint 

Hi Sid, 

I am wondering if this got resolved for the customer, Redacted 

Do you know the status? Thanks -

Liz 

Liz Podolinsky 

Telecommunications Advisor 

Office of Commissioner Michel Florio 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-3201 

pod@cpuc.ca.qov 

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 4:52 PM 
To: Podolinsky, Elizabeth 
Subject: RE: CNG vehicle customer losing access to Marin CNG refueling station complaint 

SB GT&S 0657835 

mailto:SBD4@pge.com


Thanks, Liz, I'll get right on it. 

yours, 

sid 

From: Podolinsky, Elizabeth fmailto:elizabeth.podolinskv@cpyc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 4:50 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: CNG vehicle customer losing access to Marin CNG refueling station complaint 

HI Sid, 

Thanks for looking into this. 

Attached is the letter to the CPUC sent by the CNG customer. FYI: I have not contacted the 
customer. 

Liz 

Liz Podolinsky 

Telecommunications Advisor 

Office of Commissioner Michel Florio 

California Public Utilities Commission 



(415) 703-3201 

pod@cpuc.ca.qov 

PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/abouueompany/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0657837 


